NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Trustees of the Chabot-Las Positas Community
College District, State of California, hereby calls for RFQ — RFQ No.: B21/22-05 Measure A Request
for Qualification Architectural Services.

Request for Qualifications are to be delivered to the Purchasing Manager, Department of Purchasing,
7600 Dublin Blvd., 3rd Floor, Dublin, California 94568 until Thursday, December 9, 2021, by 2:00

P.M. Faxed or emailed RFQs will not be accepted.
All RFQs shall be submitted in sealed envelopes clearly marked on the outside “RFQ No.: B21/22-

05 Measure A Request for Qualification Architectural Services”.

RFQ Documents will be available by Friday, October 29, 2021, at the Purchasing website at
http://www.clpced.org/business/RFP-2-12.php (Adobe Reader is required for downloading document).

Inquiries regarding this RFQ should be directed to the Purchasing Department, Marie Hampton,
Purchasing Manager, e-mail at mhampton@clpccd.org . Reference RFQ No. “RFQ No.: B21/22-05
Measure A Request for Qualification Architectural Services” on all inquiries.

The Board of Trustees reserves the right to reject any and all RFQs and any and all items of such RFQs.
This RFQs shall also be subject to any and all applicable laws, regulations and standards. This project is
subject to compliance monitoring and enforcement by the Department of Industrial Relations.

For more information, please refer to the Purchasing Website at
http://www.clpccd.org/business/BusinessServicesPurchasing.php

Run Dates: October 29, 2021 and November 5, 2021
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